
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Circular 23-117/K01 
23rd January, 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Circular on the “Parents-Also-Appreciate-Teachers” Drive 

    To carry on our cultural tradition and to provide students with a good model of 

“respecting teachers”, the Education Bureau, the Committee on Home-School Co-operation, 

the HKEdCity and Sing Tao Daily will join hands in organising the 30th “Parents-Also-

Appreciate-Teachers” Drive in the 2023/2024 school year. Parents can express their 

heartfelt gratitude to their child’s teachers by sending them the “Appreciation Card for 

Teachers”. 3 Appreciation Cards will be distributed to each student.  

 We look forward to the support of our parents for the “Parents-Also-Appreciate-

Teachers” Drive. For enquiries, please contact Vice Principal Ms. KO Ka Foon. 
 
 

             Yours faithfully, 
 

_______________________ 
Chow Kim Ho  

                                                       Principal 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
       Reply Slip of Circular 23-117/K01 < Please return it to Ms. Ko via the class teacher > 

Circular on the “Parents-Also-Appreciate-Teachers” Drive 

Dear Principal, 

I acknowledge receipt of the above-mentioned circular. I will provide my child with a 
good model of “respecting teachers” and encourage them to try expressing their gratitude 
to teachers through different means.  

Parents’ Remarks (If any):___________________________________________________ 

 

Student’s Name:              (    )               Parent’s Signature:                

   Class:                             Date:                


